
  
 
        December 22, 2020 
        Upper Salford, Pennsylvania 
 
 
 
 A special meeting of the Upper Salford Board of Supervisors was brought to order 
by Chairman Poatsy at 11:00 a.m.   Board member, Kevin O’Donnell, as well as the 
Chairman of the Planning Commission, John Giannini, Township Secretary, and the 
Township Road Master, were in attendance.  Mr. Sacks was absent. 
 
 Mr. Poatsy welcomed the audience to the Bid Opening for the Park to Perkiomen 
Trail Connector Phase 1 in Upper Salford Township.  Mr. Poatsy relayed that the bids 
would be publicly opened, bid total read aloud, and evaluated to be sure that they meet the 
specifications.   The Board of Supervisors plan to award the bid at their January 4, 2021 
Reorganization Meeting. 
 
 On a motion made by Mr. O’Donnell and seconded by Mr. Poatsy, the meeting 
adjourned at 11:10 a.m. 
 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Amy B. Shafer 
     Township Secretary 
 
 


